
Jar$ for Jamaa Letu 2017!! 

Local United Methodist churches of the Pacific Northwest Conference are invited to  

support the orphanages of Jamaa Letu in Lubumbashi, in the Democratic Republic of 

Congo. Money collected in these jars will be combined into one offering at the Annual 

Conference, in June 2017. 

Churches: Print this out for your congregation, and ask them to collect money at 

home. Before Annual Conference, collect the personal jars and bring your check to 

Annual Conference! 

Individuals: Print this out for your home, and bring your offering to your church 

before Annual Conference. Church bookkeepers will convert your offering to a check, 

to bring to Annual Conference. 

The money collected will support the operating expenses, such as food, clothing,  

school fees, utilities and salaries for the staff.  


